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ml, Robert D. MeehanRegulatory Director, NH

aiii 770 Elm Street, 1st Floor
communications Manchester, NH 03101

September 16, 2014

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DT 14-212: Tariff Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

On August 6, 2014, Northland Telephone Company of Maine, Inc., d/b/a FairPoint
Communications (Northland), submitted a tariff filing containing revisions to specified pages of
its NHPUC Tariff No. 1. The revisions consisted of administrative changes and corrected
various non-recurring charges for Custom Calling features. The New Hampshire Public Utilities
Commission (“PUC”) approved this filing in its letter dated September 2, 2014.

Pursuant to the PUC’s letter, FairPoint is filing updated pages referencing Docket No. DT 14-
212 with the effective date of September 5, 2014 for the following pages~

NH PUC No. 1
Section

2 9
5 30,32-33,41-42
6 2,4
9 5-6

Please return the copy of this filing marked “Receipt” with your stamp of receipt.

Best regards,

Robert D. Meehan


